
Bennettsbridge  
 

Draft Local Area Plan - Information Evening  
 
Kilkenny County Council proposes to make a Local Area Plan (LAP) for Bennettsbridge 
and a Draft Plan is currently on public display.   
 
An Information Evening will be held on Wednesday 11th February in the Bennettsbridge 
Community Centre from 2pm-5pm and 6pm-9pm.  The purpose of the Information 
Evening is to provide an opportunity for the public to view the Draft Plan and speak with 
a member of the planning team in advance of making submissions on the plans.  
 
The Draft Plan is available on the Council’s website at www.kilkennycoco.ie 
 
Submissions with respect to the Draft Local Area Plan, made in writing to the Director of 
Services, Planning, County Hall, John Street, Kilkenny and received before 4pm on the 
13th March 2009, will be taken into consideration before the Local Area Plan is made.  
Submissions can also be made via email to localareaplans@kilkennycoco.ie  
 
For further information, please contact Forward Planning at 056-7794234.  
 
 
John McCormack       
Director of Services        
 
Date: 5th February 2009 


